
 

 

           1st July 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we are preparing for the start of the new school year, I am writing to inform you that your 

child’s Tapestry account will soon be offline. Next year we will be using Famly for all of our 

EYFS needs and children who are moving to Year 1 will not need a learning journal. 

If you would like to download your child’s learning journal as a pdf. please follow the link 

below which shows a YouTube video on how to do this. 

 

(1571) How to download your child's journal - Tapestry for parents - YouTube 

 

If the link does not work, please type in Google or another search engine: How to download 

my child’s Tapestry Learning Journal and you will be shown how. 

I would like to thank you for all your contributions to the journals over your child’s time in 

Early Years, they really help us build a clear picture of your child’s learning journey. 

The accounts will be closed from Friday 28th July. If you have any questions, please 

email eyfs@wes.rklt.co.uk before this date. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 
Kirsten Stewart 

Early Years Lead 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I4SMTo8B91s
mailto:eyfs@wes.rklt.co.uk

